
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. II 
 

DATE:   August 26, 2020 
 
TO:   All Potential Proposers 
 
FROM:   James McKeehan, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. I to ITB # 71870 New Scale at the SWTF, 1033 Elm Street 
 
PROPOSALS TO BE OPENED: August 31, 2020 at 11:00 AM (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to provide clarification regarding the above referenced RFP. This 
addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the original specifications as follows: 
 
Items for Clarification: 
 

1. Since no foundation, concrete, or building work will be required (per the bid spec.) is a 
permit required for this work?  

 
 The contractor will need to submit plans for the review process and obtain the appropriate 
 permits from the Plans Review and Inspections Department. The Building Permit Application  
 can be found at: 
 https://knoxvilletn.gov/government/city_departments_offices/plans_review_inspections/for
 ms__permits__licenses___applications  
 Completed applications should be submitted to bldginspections@knoxvilletn.gov 
 

2. Are we responsible for scrapping the existing scale or will the city take the scale? 
 
 The contractor will be responsible for the removal and disposal of the existing scale. 
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